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Next Event 
 

Monday 16th September 

Harrietsham Village Hall  

7.30pm 

 

‘Dolls Houses’ 

Speaker 

George Wildridge 

Diary Dates 

 

October Meeting 

Monday 21st 

 

Christmas Meal at 

The Dog & Bear 

Monday 2nd December 

 

Hi Everyone, next Monday sees the first 
meeting since our break in August  when I 
hope we will see as many of you as possible 
for our speaker George Wildridge with his 
talk on the history of Dolls Houses.             
Regrettably one of the regular attendees of 
our meetings, Margaret Fooks, passed away 
recently. On Tuesday 24th September at 
2.30pm a small service will be held at         
Harrietsham Church for the internment of 
Margaret’s ashes, this will be followed by the 
opportunity to meet her daughter Annie over 
a cup of tea and a piece of cake at 3pm at 
Chippendayle Lodge. It would be really nice if 
some of you are able to come along to either 
or both of these events. Although it seems 
really early I’m afraid we now have to think 
about our social evening on  Monday 2nd  
December. We have booked to have a meal at 
the Dog & Bear again as  unfortunately there 
does not appear to be any possibility of there 
being food at the  Roebuck Inn at the present 
time. Our booking needs to be  confirmed by 
the end of September with a deposit of £10.00 
per person to secure our reservation, we will 
have a list and menus available for everyone 
at our meeting on Monday. The cost of the 3 
course meal +   coffee and mince pies is just 
£25.00 per person which includes a tip for the 
staff there is a good choice for each of the  3 
courses.  If you are not able to attend the 
meeting on Monday but would like to reserve 
places for the Christmas meal please let    
either Carole or me know as soon as         
possible. Finally there are just a few places 
available on next years holiday to Northern 
Ireland so let me know if your are interested 
in this.                         Peter Brown  


